
8-Sep-21    NTM 02/21 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Please be advised that the lighthouse navigation light at Burghead Harbour located at coordinates 

57°42.096’N 003°30.028’W has been temporarily deactivated.  The ALLFS number is A3424. 

From 08-Sep-21 the light will be extinguished  

Current arrangement – OC 8s7m5M as seen on the chart below 

New Arrangement – No light, all other navigation lights are working as normal. 

A further NtM will be issued once the light has been re-established. 

If you have any concerns with regards to the above please contact: buckieharbour@moray.gov.uk  

Harbour Master: Darren Bremner – 01542 831700 
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